
The Boston Redevelopment Authority will host 
a community meeting to discuss the

Eligible Proposal for the 
SWC-1 located at 
68 Rowe Street, Roslindale
Tuesday, 12/10/13, from 7:00PM-8:00PM  
Roslindale Community Center 
6 Cummins Highway, Roslindale Square
The BRA owned Parcel SWC-1, located at 68 Rowe Street, is available for 
sale and redevelopment. A Request For Proposals was issued on October 
10, 2013, and the BRA received one proposal by the submission deadline of 
November 20, 2013.

The proposal will be presented to the public at a meeting on Tuesday, 
12/10/13 at the Roslindale Community Center.

The Development Team will make a 20-30 minute presentation with 
questions and answers to follow the presentation. Come to this meeting to 
learn about the proposed future use and redevelopment of this location.

For questions regarding the meeting, please contact Francis Collins: 
617-918-6232
EMAIL: Francis.Collins.BRA@cityofboston.gov
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Executive Director/Secretary
	  

BRA


